






Manager Report March 19, 2021 

 

 

WATER: 

 

The Water plant distributed 1.1 million gallons to town in February. 

 

Staff attended the “Trees to Tap” conference put on by Oregon Forest Resources Institute. 

This was a workshop that focused on bringing scientists, forestry professionals, and water 

providers together to discuss the 2 year study conducted by Oregon State University 

which reviewed the effects of forest management on drinking water. It was an excellent 

workshop that examined herbicide application, sedimentation, water quantity, forest fire, 

and various forest treatment and restoration methods. I think the conference panels 

collectively provided a good portrayal of the complex interdependency of everything that 

occurs in forests and the watersheds that they are a part of.  

Arch Cape is on the right path in examining these issues and planning for the future of its 

drinking water source.  

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

February 2021

Total Hours 320.00 0 147.50 172.50

Percentage Split 46% 54%0 0

Total Accounts 639 294 345

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


